
 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Pembroke                      Term: Term 3  2024-2025              Topic: Pets  

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
This term we have been exploring our 

topic of ‘Pets’. Throughout this term we 

have been working towards our visit to a 

pet shop. In art we have created some 

wonderful pieces including some 

beautiful pet masks. We have been 

smelling different pet food, playing with 

different toys and most importantly 

working on being gentle and caring 

towards pets and each other! Related to 

this we have celebrated lots of our 

friends birthdays and the children have 

all been developing their relationships 

and friendships towards each other!  

This term we also celebrated the Lunar 

New Year! We have sampled some 

different food items including vegetable 

and duck spring rolls, we have done 

some wonderful mark making and made 

some wonderful Chinese New Year 

dragons!  

This term we have seen more children in 

the hydro pool and seeing their 

confidence grow in the water has been 

truly wonderful!  

In cooking, we have been exploring 

different areas of the kitchen. We have 

been making lots of different pizzas 

where we have tried and sampled a 

range of different items.  

We have been using the oven (with 

adult supervision), washing up and 

making sure we allow food to cool down 

before attempting to eat it!  

In PE we have continued with ensuring 

we are keeping safe and explored 

different heights. In this we have had to 

learn to take turns and be patient in 

doing this.  

Finally, we have been building up our 

transitioning skills and ensuring that we 

keep safe when we are doing it. We 

have been working to move around the 

school for a variety of different purposes, 

exploring the track every Tuesday and as 

a class going to visit the Pet Shop!  

 

 
Dates & Points to remember:  
Last day of term:  Friday 14th February 2025.  

First day back: Monday 24th February 2025.  

Trip to the theatre: Friday 7th March 2025.  


